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5th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
We hope that you had a lovely summer break. We are all very proud of how your children have settled into Year 2. 
This term we are very excited as our topic will be ‘The Great Fire of London’ and we shall be building on the 
children’s prior knowledge.   
  
The children will be starting swimming sessions next week, please see below a timetable for when your child’s class 
will be swimming and having P.E.   
  

Monday  Tuesday   Wednesday  Thursday   Friday  

Turquoise   
Aquamarine  
both swimming  

Tanzanite  
Aquamarine both 
PE   

Tanzanite 
swimming  

Turquoise PE    

  
  
We are very excited about getting to know your children and what they enjoy doing. We want to be able 
to celebrate all of their achievements, both in and out of school. Throughout the year, we would like to invite them 
to bring in any certificates, badges, medals or trophies they have earned through football, dance, 
Brownies /Rainbows / Beavers, martial arts or whatever other activities they may take part in. Or it could be 
a photograph of them facing their fears and trying out a new challenge or learning a new skill!    
We plan to take photographs or photocopies of these to display in the classroom over the year.    
We look forward to finding out what amazing hidden talents there are!  
  
We will share these achievements with the class on a Friday afternoons.   
  
Thank you for your support.  
  
Year 2 Team   
  

 


